June 2023

Hello everyone!

Welcome to AP Seminar, the first class in your AP Capstone journey! First and foremost, I'd like to congratulate
you for taking on this challenge. The next two years will test your mind and your will, but | promise that you will
be better students, citizens, and people when you leave this program.

Since most students in the country begin school about a month before us in August, we are always at a bit of a
disadvantage when it comes to the amount of time that we have to complete AP courses. Because of this, you
are required to complete a summer assignment that will serve as a “warm up,” so that we can get a running
start in September. Please know that the completion of this summer assignment is a mandatory component of
a contract that you will be entering into as a member of this program. If you do not complete the assignment,
we will be meeting in September about your commitment to this program.

I've already invited you all to our Google Classroom, and that is where you’ll complete the assignment. If you
haven’t been invited, please send me an email and | will send you an invitation. | hope that you find the

assignment interesting, and | guarantee that it will prepare you for what to expect in September.

| can’t wait to meet you all in September. Have a great summer, and as always, GO LIONS!

Take care,

Mr. Wright
nwright@gcsd.k12.nj.us
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